
 

            PROJECT NAVIGATION 

 
 

Timberlane Middle School is excited to bring Project Navigation to students and their parent/guardians on 

September 28, 2018.   

 

WHAT IS PROJECT NAVIGATION?  

Project Navigation is a day-long event, filled with relevant workshops that 7th graders and their families often 

encounter.  The day is geared towards gaining information as we head into the 2018 - 2019 school year.   

WHAT ARE MY WORKSHOP CHOICES? 

Some of our workshops are designed just for students.  The range of topics will teach skills to learn how to get along 

with one another, stay organized and keep their stress in check!   

Some workshops are designed specifically for parents.  Due to the nature of certain topics, parents may want to ask 

questions or have discussions that may be too mature for their child to participate in.   

And finally, some workshops are designed for either students or parents to attend, though they do not have to attend 

them together.  

On the email link, students and families will be able to choose their top choices for workshops.  Please understand 

many of the workshops are in a classroom space, and therefore can only seat a maximum of 30 participants per 

workshop.  Most workshops are offered twice.   

TRANSPORTATION  

Students will report to school as usual and be transported to Northern Essex Community College after attendance 

has been taken.  Buses will return to TRMS in time for students to take their regular bus home.  Parents are welcome 

to meet their child at the college in the Sports Complex (Building D) prior to the Keynote Speaker.   

DIRECTIONS 

Northern Essex Community College is located at 100 Elliot Street, Haverhill MA 01830 just off Route 495 North at 

Exit 52.  Turn left onto Route 110 and take the first left which will lead you into NECC’s campus.  Parking is 

available in the Visitor Lot to the left.   

REGISTRATION PACKETS 

Parents will be able to pick up their registration packet in Building D prior to the Keynote Speaker at 9am. 

LUNCH 

All participants (students, parents, and staff) are asked to bring a lunch with them.  Northern Essex does not have a 

cafeteria and food will not be available for purchase on campus.  Students must remain on campus during lunch 

time.   

WHAT IF I HAVE QUESTIONS?  

Please direct any questions to Kelley Binette at Kelley.Binette@timberlane.net.   
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